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Destination Vehicular Wayfinding Guidelines 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Destination Vehicular Wayfinding Guidelines, as provided in the report of the 
General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated October 3, 2022, be approved 
in principle. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on October 3, 
2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.   
 
Your Committee is putting forward the above recommendation, however the vote was 
not unanimous. 
 
 
Attachment 
October 3, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 


